
Mindy Rowland

From: Christiansen, James <james.christiansen@seattIechiIdrensorg>
Sent: Thursday, March 28, 2013 9:23 AM
To: Sen. Peter Micciche
Subject: Pulse oximetry screening legislation

Dear Senator Micciche,

I was surprised but heartened at the announcement of your legislation aimed at improving the detection of
critical congenital heart disease in Alaska newborns. I have a very strong passion for this endeavor and would
be happy to offer any assistance to you or your staff to educate and enlighten your fellow legislators about this
important project. Recently we were involved with a baby who failed screening in the Fairbanks area who was
discovered to have critical congenital heart disease. He subsequently had life-saving surgery and is doing very
well.
Thank you for this important effort. Please don’t hesitate to call me.

Sincerely,
James L. Christiansen MD
Pediatric Cardiology of Alaska
907-212-3655

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the
intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential and privileged information protected by law. Any
unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please
contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the original message.

1


